OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT 15 2017

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 1019 without my signature.

This bill requires the State Controller’s Office to make staff available to support the
California Uniform Construction Cost Accounting Commission.

The need for this bill is unclear. I am confident that the State Controller’s Office is more
than capable of dedicating the necessary staff to support the Commission and its work
without the mandate called for in this bill.

Sincerely,
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